
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
BUDGET ESTIMATES – 26 – 27 MAY 2014 
 
IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(BE14/473)  PROGRAMME – Internal Product 
 
 
Senator Ludwig (Written) asked: 
 
When will the Government be responding to the respective reviews that have been 
completed? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Following receipt of the Internal review of the Significant Investor visa programme 
the department has been asked to explore a number of supplementary issues which are 
yet to be finalised. 


